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September 1, 2023
Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

| hope you had a wonderful summer! | would like to extend the warmest welcome to returning staff,
students and families, with a special welcome to all our new staff and students.

As mentioned in the letter to families sent on Monday, August 28, the first week of school is very
important as we finalize our student numbers for the 2023-24 school year. Any information you can
provide is greatly appreciated. If you know that someone has moved over the summer and will not be
returning or is away and will be returning late please let the office know. Having all this information will
ensure our numbers are accurate and will help us assign students into their new classes as soon as
possible.

| know that staff are excited to reconnect with students and their families and look forward to working
with you to ensure that all of our students’ educational experience is a positive one and that the
MacCorkindale School Code of Conduct: “Be Your Best: Be responsible; Be respectful; Be safe” continues
to be reflected in the daily lives of our whole school community.

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, September 5, 2023 at 9:00am. Please see below

for information regarding the first week. New Kindergarten families have already received information
regarding their gradual entry schedule.

M. Lmlﬁ
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GRADE 1 - GRADE 7 STUDENTS
Tuesday, September 5 —9:00 am — 10:00 am

e Returning Grade 1- Grade 7 students: Students will be returning to their LAST YEAR'’S
classroom. Please line up outside where you did LAST YEAR.

o New students to MacCorkindale please line up outside to the left of the main doors, a
teacher will come and direct you into the school at 9:00am. A pink “New Students Line Up
Here” sign will be posted.

e All students will be dismissed at 10:00 am.

September 6 to 8 —9:00 am - 3:03 pm

9:00 am

e Returning Grade 1- Grade 7 students: same as above, until instructed otherwise.
e New students — Classroom teachers will have advised where to line up on the first day.

10:40 am — 11:00 am Recess
12:10 pm - 12:57 pm Lunch

3:03 pm Dismissal
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